
  
  
  
  

  Postponing The Lecture "The Future of the Hedge Fund Industry" 

  March 03, 2013  

With regard to the lecture organized by Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) in coorporation with the
Embassy of the United States in Amman entitled "The Future of the Hedge Fund Industry: A future
outlook of investing in frontier and emerging markets in the coming years and how will such markets
deal with the issue of hot money?", Which was supposed to be held on Tuesday, March 5th, 2013, at
the Capital Market Institutions premises / King Abdullah II hall.

Please be informed that the above mentioned lecture will be postponed until further notice. For more
information please contact the Department of Awareness & Public Relations; phone no (06-5664109)
ext. (1701).
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